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News Release  

 

MCK, CPR to reach agreement 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 13, Tiothóhrha/December 2005) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
(MCK) announced today that it has agreed to enter into a series of five agreements with 
the Canadian Pacific Railway (CPR).  
 
The draft agreements include:  
 

1) Crossing Warning System  
2) Flagman Contribution Agreement  
3) Memorandum of Understanding 
4) Road Crossing Agreement 
5) Mutual Confidentiality Agreement 

 
“We have established lines of communications with the highest levels of the CPR,” said 
Chief Johnny Montour. “This has put us in a position to settle our differences and create 
a new relationship. Chief and Council agree that some long-standing issues will now be 
addressed in a proper manner.” 
 
The agreements will address several safety issues and will facilitate the widening of the 
“Texas” crossing for the new residential development at Lot 106.  
 
It is important to note that the agreements are not yet signed. This is expected to take 
place early in the New Year.  
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